
 

TVFC and ASN Program Providers, 

Tenivac (Tetanus and Diphtheria Toxoids) single-dose vials (SDV) and pre-
filled syringes (PFS) for pediatric and adult use are temporarily unavailable 
to order in the Vaccine Allocation and Ordering System (VAOS). Providers 
that place orders for Tenivac SDV or PFS will be automatically substituted 
with Td VAX SDV (Grifols) beginning Friday, May 19, 2023. The next 
available date to order Tenivac will be Thursday, June 1, 2023. 

No action is needed by providers for any outstanding orders. DSHS 
Immunization will notify providers when Tenivac ordering capabilities are 
reestablished. 

Please contact your RE with any questions. 

Thank you for your continued participation, 
Texas Department of State Health Services 
Immunization Program 

 


